

## MORDEN HILL PATIENTS GROUP

## MINUTES OF MEETING - Tuesday 11th June 2013

PRESENT: JA, AC, LP, AM, VY, CAB

**Apologies:** SP, GC, BM, SS

2.

- 1. Minutes of last meeting agreed
- 3. We discussed the recent visit Dr. Bannon & Sandy made to Queens Rd Surgery to see the way they manage their appts with telephone consultations. We talked the whether the system would work in Morden Hill and how the GP's would manage the demands.

  4.
- 5. The group were concerned about the pressures the GP's were under with all the government changes and asked if there were any "pressures groups" they could approach to help with this.
- 6. Who would they "Lobby" to bring about the correct changes? CAB to ask DA of such groups to Lobby.
- 7. It was suggested a News Letter hi-lighting the issues with details of who to petition
- 8. It was also suggested to discuss with "The Jenner or St. Johns" how they manage the government changes. (CAB emailed Paul who explained the PPG group are not an established group yet so likely not to be able to offer ideas.)
- 9. The Group also noticed the "Stress" among the staff

Next Meeting: 10<sup>th</sup> September 2013 @ 4:30pm

Agenda: To be decided